Community Promotion Commission
September 7, 2017
12:00 Noon
The Atlantic Community Promotion Commission met in regular session with Chairman
Livengood presiding. Members present were: Mosier, Saluk, and Schroder. Absent:
Fredrickson. Also present was City Councilmember Casady.
Saluk moved, Schroder seconded, to approve the proposed agenda. Passed.

Saluk moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the minutes of the August 3, 2017 meeting as
presented. Passed.

Saluk moved, Schroder seconded, to pay the Chamber of Commerce in the amount of
$2,500.00 for Atlanticfest signage. Passed.

Mosier moved, Schroder seconded, to pay Atlantic Rotary Club in the amount of $1,000.00
for 4" of July Fireworks. Passed.

Mosier moved, Schroder seconded, to approve the funding request of the Atlantic Disc Golf
Club in the amount of $2,869.64. Passed.

Saluk moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the funding request of the Chamber of Commerce
for Coca-Cola Days Marketing in the amount of $2,000.00. Passed.

Bailey Smith spoke on behalf of the Chamber of Commerce stating Coca-Cola Days is
celebrating their 25" year. The Chamber of Commerce is working on the beautification plan,
banners for Chestnut Street, and grand lighting.

Schroder moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the Finance Report. Passed.

The next regular Community Promotion Meeting will be Thursday, October 5, 2017 at noon.

Mosier moved, Saluk seconded, to adjourn at 12:18 p.m. Passed.
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